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7 March 2022

National Adult Literacy Agency (NALA) Annual General Meeting 2022

Dear Member, 

I hope that you are keeping well. I am delighted to have this opportunity to write to you 

to invite you to our 2022 Annual General Meeting (AGM). It is taking place online on 

Saturday 30 April 2022 at 11am and we hope you can join us.

2021 was another rollercoaster year for us all, but with your support, we achieved a 

long-held ambition to get a new 10-year adult literacy, numeracy and digital literacy 

strategy for Ireland. Now that we enter 2022, we need your help to make sure it gets 

implemented. Our AGM will be an ideal opportunity for you to outline and discuss with 

other members what you want NALA to concentrate on in 2022 and beyond.

Would you like to join our Board?

This year we have a number of vacancies on our Board and we are looking for new 

members to join us as Directors and Offi  cers. The Board provides essential leadership 

to NALA and ensures that our vision, mission and values are promoted, advanced and 

achieved. So, if you believe ‘literacy is a human right’ and want to see it realised, we would 

welcome your insights and encourage you to nominate or elect new Directors and Offi  cers 

for the Board of NALA. But hurry, the deadline for nominations is 25 March 2022.



Everything you need to know about our AGM, how to register and how to nominate new 

Directors and Officers to our Board is on our website www.nala.ie. As we get closer to 

the AGM we will share other important documents including our 2021 Annual Report and 

financial statements with you.

What to do next

1.	 Make sure your membership is up to date by 25 March 2022

2.	 Nominate new members to the NALA Board by 25 March 2022

3.	 Register for the NALA AGM by 22 April 2022

Do you have a question or need help or documents?

If you have a question, need help or want documents posted to you, please contact 

Margaret Murray, NALA Student and Membership Officer. Margaret’s phone number is: 

01 412 7928 or you can email Margaret at mmurray@nala.ie 

I have emailed this information with all the relevant links to documents to you. If you have 

not received it please check your spam or junk folders. Alternatively, all the information is 

on our website www.nala.ie/agm-2022

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to our future communications and 

collaborations.

Kind regards, 

 

Colleen Dube 

CEO

National Adult Literacy Agency (NALA)

Please note: You are receiving this letter as part of your membership of the 

National Adult Literacy Agency (NALA). If you have any queries or would like to cancel or 

renew your membership please contact Margaret Murray, NALA Student and Membership 

Officer, on 01 412 7928 or email mmurray@nala.ie


